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Taylor, Bailey

To: JSHEMPERT.WATERDEPT@YAHOO.COM

Subject: AR0021971 City of Marion

Mr. Shempert,  

The June 2017, Discharge # 002-Q, DMR that was submitted via NetDMR is missing the loading 
concentrations for Nitrogen and Phosphorus. Please make these corrections and re-submit your DMR via 
NetDMR.  

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me.  

Thanks,  

Bailey Taylor 
Enforcement Analyst 
Office of Water Quality 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
501-682-0639 


